
COVID-19 WEDNESDAY 8 SEPTEMBER 2021 

THREE POSITIVE COVID-19 CASES ISOLATING IN WALGETT 

As at 12:10pm Wednesday 8th September 2021, three individuals infected with Covid-19 are 

undertaking self-isolation in Walgett. 

The individuals are self isolating and their health and well being requirements are being addressed by 

NSW Health and their employee.  

I appreciate in community questions may be arising around venues of concern - the Public Health Unit 

are currently undertaking investigations to establish any relevant venues of concern. Upon receipt of 

any further information with respect to venues we will disseminate immediately.  

By wearing a face mask, washing our hands and physical distancing we can all do our part in reducing 

the chance of the virus spreading throughout community. Please remember to use the QR Code or sign 

into any shop, retail outlet or commercial premise that you enter. 

It is a timely reminder to encourage anyone who believes they may be suffering from any Covid 

symptoms to please come forward for testing. For the remainder of Tuesday testing is being undertaken 

at the Walgett MPS.  

On Wednesday 8 September and Thursday 9 September a pop up drive through Covid Testing Clinic will 

be operational outside the Walgett Swimming Pool upon Montkeila Street, Walgett.  

Walgett 

IGA Plus Liquor Walgett 

36 Fox Street 

Case date 

Sunday 5 September 2021 

9:30am to 11am 

Walgett Pharmacy 

48 Fox Street 

Monday 6 September 2021 

Anyone who attended these venues is a casual contact and must get tested and self-isolate until they 

receive a negative result. If your date of exposure at this venue occurred in last 4 days, you must get 

another test on day 5 from the date of exposure. Wear a mask around others and limit your movements 

until you get another negative result. You should continue to monitor for symptoms and if any 

symptoms occur, get tested again 


